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From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
Sent: November 10, 2014 8:25 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0022
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
RE: Outstanding Suncor Response to D St Amand_Letter of
Comment_Suncor_20140923_Redacted 

The September 23 2014 letter was my reply comment to Suncor Response D St. Amand Ltr
of Comment Correspondence 20140805 at EB 2014-0022. 

This letter is a reminder to Suncor that OEB Rules of Practice section 23 Public Comment
sub-section 23.03 provides that: 

23.03 Before the record of a proceeding is closed, the applicant in the proceeding must
address the issues raised in letters of comment by way of a document filed in the proceeding.

My concern is that in the activity regarding Hydro One distribution issues, the requirement
for a response to my reply comment may be overlooked. No mention was made in
PO7_Suncor Products_20141002. 

Thank you in advance for your attention to this requirement. 

Sincerely, 

D. St. Amand

Name: Doris St. Amand
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